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Founded in 1912

Convivial Conversation and Cuisine for Williams Faculty, Staff and Community Members

Board Corner 

Dear Faculty Club Members-

We hope that you all enjoyed a happy and 
healthy summer! It is hard to believe that fall is 
nearly here and activities at the Faculty House 
will be on the docket soon. Mark your calendars 
for the following planned events.

Friendly Fridays

September 2nd: We return for the first Friendly 
Friday of the 2022-23 school year! Join us from 
4:30 pm - 6:30 pm at the Faculty House. 

October 14th: A Family Friendly Cookout 
co-sponsored with the Spouse/Partner Office, 
4:30 pm - 7:00 pm. Reservations will be required, 
and there will be a small fee at the door. Guided 
tours of the Faculty House will be offered—come 
and learn about the history of this important 
building. Children are welcome to this event. 
Stay tuned for more details.

November 4th & December 2nd: Menus to come!

Bowling League

Typically, the Faculty Club Bowling League 
begins the week after Thanksgiving. We hope 
we can resume this year, but have not received 
approval to do so yet. We will let you know as 
soon as we have some news.

The Board has some educational and fun events 
in the works, so stay tuned! We would love to see 
you at some or all of our programming.

If you have ideas for future programs, or know 
someone who would like to give a lecture or 
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Friendly Friday Menu
September 2nd, 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm

•	 Hummus & Baby Carrots
•	 Beer & Cheese Fondue with soft bread cubes
•	 Beef Chili & Vegetarian Chili served with sour 

cream and shredded cheddar cheese 
•	 Cornbread
•	 Maple Cookies      
•	 Coffee, tea, and decaf
•	 Beer and wine  

for purchase             

share a special talent, please contact me at 
the email address below. Looking forward to 
hearing from you.

Community members, you were recently sent an 
invoice for membership dues for the year. Your 
continued support allows the Club to provide 
quality programming and delicious food. Thank 
you! Thanks as well to the President’s Office for 
their past support. It is much appreciated.

Happy Fall!

Alison

Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu

mailto:aogrady%40willliams.edu?subject=


September 2022

Faculty Club Mystery Book Club 

WHEN: Friday, September 30th, 1:30-2:30 pm

WHERE:  Milne Public Library Conference 
Room

WHAT: Lindsay Faye’s “The Whole Art of 
Detection, Lost Mysteries of Sherlock Holmes”

Contact Jean Vankin at (413) 458-5606 or 
jvankin@williams.edu if you have questions.

September Lunch Buffet Menu
Beginning Thursday, September 8th, the Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays — $11.00 for members and $13.00 for non-members.

Club Hours:	 8:30 am – 3:30 pm, Mon. - Fri.

Lunch Hours:	 11:30 am – 1:30 pm, Monday,  
	 Wednesday, & Thursday

Club Phone:	 (413) 597-2451

Fax:	 (413) 597-4722

Reservation Line:	 (413) 597-3089

Website:	 http://faculty-club.williams.edu

FACULTY HOUSE/ALUMNI CENTER

Mondays Wednesdays Thursdays
09/08 – Baked Potato Bar - 
chili, assorted proteins and 
toppings

09/12 – Shrimp Scampi 09/14– Grilled Chicken Pesto 09/15 – Homestyle Pot Roast

09/19 – Pepper Steak Stir Fry
09/21 - Chicken Bruschetta 
(fresh tomato/basil sauce with 
mozzarella)

09/22 – Fish & Chips

09/26 – Stuffed Peppers 09/28 – Roast Turkey with 
Mashed Potatoes 09/29 – Chicken Cacciatore
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BOARD OF GOVERNORS

Faculty House/Alumni Center Contact
Jeanette Kopczynski, Associate Director for Dining

Build Your Bond at the Faculty Club!

Faculty & Staff: Monthly Friendly Friday 
events at the Faculty House are a perfect 

opportunity to gather your team for a 
casual meeting or just to spend some 

relaxing time together. Let us know if you 
would like a separate space, or have any 

special requests!
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